B.N.A.A. Round Up 2018

OUR REAL PURPOSE

May 4th and 5th, 2018

The next Round Up 2018 planning meetings will be held:

Tuesday, April 3rd

Tuesday, April 17th

Tuesday, May 1st

At the new BNAA Intergroup Office

Fox & Hounds Building, 200 W. Monroe St.,

Downtown Bloomington

(In the lower level)

All Chairperson Positions are Filled

However, several committees could use help at the event. Please feel welcome to come join a committee!

Come be a part of the experience!!

If you are unable to attend the meeting, but would like to be a member of our committee, please email Linda F at mom10693@yahoo.com or text 309-825-3622